Huntingburg Redevelopment Commission
Minutes of the Meeting
Tuesday, October 20, 2020 at 5:15 P.M. Local Time

The Huntingburg Redevelopment Commission meeting held on Tuesday October 20, 2020 was called to
order at 5:15 pm. A roll call of members showed Commission members Joe Bartelt, Angelica Cruz, Robert
Bayer and Helen Camacho present. Mayor Denny Spinner, Paul Lake, Planning Director and Angie Steeno
from Crowe LLP were also present.

Minutes of the September 15, 2020 Redevelopment Commission meeting were reviewed, and a motion to
approve them was made by Robert Bayer and seconded by Helen Camacho. The September 15, 2020
minutes were approved.

Docket claims to come before the commission were reviewed and a motion to approve them was made by
Angelica Cruz. Second was provided by Joe Bartelt. Docket claims were approved.

Paul introduced Angie Steeno to the Commission and explained she was going to be giving a presentation on
the Commission’s budget, long-term plans and impacts to overlapping taxing units as required by IC 36-7-
25-8.  Angie walked the commission members through the report. Explaining how information was
collected and gave the history of Huntingburg’s TIF/Allocation districts. She highlighted some of the recent
significant projects and those from the past: Farbest Foods (2 bond projects) and OFS Styline (most recent).
Expiration dates for the districts and outstanding bonds for them were also highlighted.

Paul reminded everyone that the Commission’s next meeting is Tuesday, November 17, 2020 at 5:15 pm.
The October 20, 2020 Commission meeting was adjourned at 5:58 pm.
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